
		 	

Greetings Partner,  

My name is Tenisha Jones and I am the Greater Auburn-Gresham Development Corporation 

(GADC) Education and Health director, supporting the Auburn Gresham Health and Wellness 

Center, a University of Illinois Mile Square Health Center located at Perspectives Middle 

Academy. I am excited to have the opportunity to work on another bi-annual Health Fair on the 

Block.  

The Greater Auburn-Gresham Development Corporation’s Auburn Gresham GOLD community 

health and education two-generation family initiative works to ensure quality health care to 

Auburn Gresham residents, as well as educating them on: health, employment, housing, 

childcare and other environmental resources that are available to sustain this great community. 

We would like to invite you to be a part of this great effort by participating in our May 2018 

Spring Health Fair!  

You may have joined us by giving of your time and resources in past Health Fairs and we would 

like to invite you back! For others this may be a first time event and we would love for you to be 

involved. This Health Fair will take place May 31, 2018 (Rain Date: June 7th) along 79th 

street from Racine to May and will operate from the hours of 10a.m until 2p.m.  

Tables and chairs will be provided and each vendor is asked to your own bring table cloth and 

whatever additional material and giveaways you desire to promote your organization/company. 

Attached you will find the followings: 

• Health Fair Vendor Form (this can be returned via email tjones@gagdc.org 
 

• Health Fair Flier (please feel free to distribute this information freely within your 
organization and community!) 

We look forward to hearing back from you regarding your plans to participate!  If you have 
any questions, comments, or concerns please don’t hesitate to reach out to me via email at 
my contact Mrs. Tenisha Jones at tjones@gagdc.org or 773.483.3696.  

Thanks! 
Auburn Gresham GOLD Education Team 


